## Lodi Pupil Personnel Association, Inc.

P.o. Box 1060, Lodi, CA 95241 www.lppainc.wix.com/lppainc

November 17, 2021

Mike McKilligan, Assistant Superintendent Lodi Unified School District 1305 E. Vine St. Lodi, CA 95240

Dear Mike McKilligan,

On behalf of the Lodi Pupil Personnel Association, Inc., I am writing to sunshine to our re-openers for the 2021-22 school year. In addition to the previously stipulated Salary and Benefits LPPA will re-open bargaining this year on Article X, Transfers and Assignments.

Furthermore, we acknowledge that the Memorandum of Understanding between LUSD and LPPA regarding the Pilot Program: School Psychologists is set to expire on June 30, 2022, has been successful and anticipate adding the pilot language into our contract on or before the expiry date.

Respectfully,

Bobbie Ables-Smith

LPPA, Inc. Lead Negotiator